
 

 

PTA Easter Competition 2021 

 

On Thursday 1st April, class teachers will be judging an Easter Bonnet/Easter 

Card/Design an Easter egg Competition. All Scargill children are invited to take part. 

 

We look forward to seeing what creative ideas the children can come up with! This 

year, the children can decide if they want create an Easter bonnet, Easter card or 

simply fill an A4 sheet of paper with a creative egg design.  

 

Children wishing to take part need to bring in their creation on Thursday 1st April. 

Children will be able to parade bonnets/cards/egg designs with their class in a Covid 

secure way.  

 

The PTA will be providing some eggsiting prizes for the winner from each class! 

Good luck! 

From the PTA. 

 

 


